
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Education Report​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   Mar 19, 2025
 
Movie Nights: 

●​ The February Family Movie Matinee had 34 people in attendance. Some people cited the day and time 
as their reason for attending, others stated it was the movie offered (Wicked), and most people credited 
both the movie and the convenient time for their attendance. We will continue to try to offer recent 
movie titles and add in more afternoon movie opportunities. 

●​ Upcoming Movies: 
○​ March - Friday, March 28th @ 6:30pm: “Moana 2” sponsored by AutoSmith. 
○​ April - Friday, April 25th @ 6:30pm: “Mufasa” sponsored by Crosby Fire Auxiliary. 
○​ May - Matinee event: Sunday, May 18th @ 2:00pm. Title TBA depending on streaming release 

availability. 
 
Plays: 

●​ Missoula Children’s Theatre produced “Rumpelstiltskin” with a cast of 34 local students March 3rd - 8th. 
We offered two public performances on Friday, March 7th and Saturday, March 8th. The Friday evening 
performance had 132 people in attendance and Saturday afternoon’s attendance was 153. 

●​ Our next theatre opportunity will be November 10th - 15th with Minnesota based company, Storybook 
Theatre, producing “The Three Little Pigs”. 

 
Early Childhood: 

●​ Our March screening day was held on March 21st with four screenings held. We have one more open 
screening day on April 22nd and already have 9 screenings scheduled for that day.  

●​ Our Early Childhood teachers will be attending the MNAFEE Conference April 9th - 11th in St. Cloud. 
This is an excellent opportunity for professional development and team building for our program. 

●​ Plans for next year are coming together and we are looking forward to rolling out our 2025-26 class 
schedule/calendar and opening registration in the coming weeks. We plan to open registration to 
current families in mid-April with public registration opening at our April 30th Open House. 

 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz 


